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>##$4-$$%7&Ben	Armerding,	Katie	Ha,	Rosa	Nguyen,	Ram	Subramaniam,	Valerie	Fong,	Lene	Whitley-Putz,	Lan	
Truong,	Amy	Sarver,	Isaac	Escoto	
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Rosa	updated	the	study	group	about	the	decision-making	structure	moving	into	Year	2.		We	are	looking	to	
propose	a	more	formal,	transparent	and	inclusive	decision-making	structure.		At	the	Governance	Retreat,	E&E	
approved	the	formation	of	the	Guided	Pathways	Study	Group.	The	study	group	would	serve	as	the	
intermediary	body	between	E&E	and	the	Teams	(Meta-major,	Onboarding,	Communication,	Blank).		
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Ben	updated	the	study	group	that	counselor	Leticia	Delgado	will	be	co-chairing	Meta	Majors	and	Mapping	
Team.		Leticia	requested	about	a	month	to	look	at	models	used	at	different	colleges,	as	well	information	
provided	from	the	Chancellors’	office.			
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Valerie	spoke	about	her	participation	in	demo	of	the	program	mapper	software,	and	how	she	thought	it	might	
be	useful	for	our	mapping	team.		Lan	spoke	how	many	colleges	statewide	use	Starfish	for	guided	pathways.		As	
a	college,	we	have	not	been	using	all	the	features	of	Starfish	and	have	been	instructed	that	it	will	no	longer	be	
used	on	this	campus	in	a	year.		We	should	be	looking	into	different	mapping	software,	and	would	like	to	ask	
Laurie	“What	platform	should	we	be	using	to	communicate	with	each	other	college	wide?”	
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Rosa	informed	everyone	that	Dokesha	Meacham	would	be	co-chairing	the	onboarding	team.		Lan	informed	us	
that	we	would	need	to	take	a	revamping	approach	the	current	situation	is	not	serving	the	student	holistically.		
Students	often	report	to	her	website	problems,	as	well	as	calling	multiple	locations	to	get	what	they	need.		
The	group	should	focus	on	outreach	à	matriculation	à	retention	and	we	all	agreed	that	we	should	be	
reassessing	and	finding	a	new	way	to	conduct	business	on	campus.		Isaac	mentioned	that	this	would	be	a	good	
opportunity	to	work	with	DeAnza	on	the	application	process	and	that	Chancellor’s	Advisory	Council	can	be	a	
venue	to	share	that	work.			
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Lene	shared	the	objectives	of	her	power	grant	to	put	CTE	pathways	online.		Objectives	of	the	grant	include	an	
online	orientation	on	how	to	be	a	online	learner,	holistic	wellbeing	from	wellness	central,	as	well	as	
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Rosa	


